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Comments: Dear Regional Foresters Jacqueline Buchanan and Jennifer Eberlien, 

Please accept this comment as part of the scoping period for the proposed Northwest Forest Plan amendment.

All of our forests are vital eco-systems.  All thoughts of "maintaining a sustainable timber supply" should be

abandoned.  These are the public forests and no consideration to the profits or revenue needed by the timber

industry should be given.

 

Greatly increase subscribed burning in the late fall and winter months. 

 

No new roads should be commissioned.  

 

Focus should be on restoration.

 


